
Hi Samantha, 
 
I just want to let you know of my support for the rezoning of 2330 Long Ave. from T2 to T3, on grounds 
among others that the rezoning and the proposed development plan are both consistent with objectives 
of the neighborhood's 10 year plan.  In my view there needs to be a very good reason to deviate from 
the neighborhood plan, and in this case there isn't. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mark Thieroff 
1438 Chelmsford St. 
 


